From: Gielen Tristan

Sent: 26 November 2015 14:15
To: Davies, Fiona

Subject: 2015/4095/P-TfL comments
Dear Fiona

Thank you for your letter dated 20 November 2015.

Transport for London (TfL) has reviewed the application. The application site is directly adjacent to Finchley Road
London Underground {LU) station. Details of the application are limited and it is TfL’s understanding that no
structural changes, or additions, are required to the building. It is also TfL’'s understanding that the development is
car free.

TfL requests that cycle parking is provided in accordance with London Plan {2015) standards for the entire floor
area. Cycle changing facilities (such as showers) should be provided and secured by planning condition. TfL also

requests that all access to the site during construction be from Canfield Place.

Further consultation with TfL would be required should any structural changes, or additions to the building, be
proposed to the building. This is due to the interface of the building with the LU network.

Please contact me should you have any queries.

Regards

Tristan Gielen | Planner | Borough Planning
TfL Planning, Transport for London

e o oo o R R oK R R R s o ok o o s e oo ol o o R SR R AOR R  fok  oR R oR  of oRoK o OR SRR SROR R o

“The contents of this c-mail and any attached files arc confidential. If you have received this email in error, please notify us immediately at postmaster@ttl sov.uk
and remove it from your system. If received in error, please do not use, disseminate, forward, print or copy this email or its content. Transport for London
excludes any warranty and any liability as to the quality or accuracy of the contents of this email and any attached files.

Transport for London is a statutory corporation whose principal office is at Windsor House, 42-50 Victoria Street, London, SW1H 0TL. Further information about
“T'ransport for 1.ondon’s subsidiary companies can be found on the following link: http://’www tfl. gov.uk/corporate/about-tfl/

Although TfL have scanned this email (including attachments) for viruses, recipients are advised to carry out their own virus check before opening any
attachments, as TfT. accepts no liability for any loss, or damage which may be caused by viruses.



